
 

Birch & Lime Class  
  

This week we have been designing our own Kimonos and we have written a 
description using adjectives. We have created blossom pictures like the famous 

cherry blossom in Japan. In Maths we have been learning about the place value of 
a two-digit number using lots of resources to help us.  

 
Next week we will be learning the story Pumpkin 

Soup by Helen Cooper.  
We will be looking carefully at the illustrations 

and creating our own.  
In Maths, we will continue to develop our 

understanding of place value. 
 

We have had a lovely week in school and have 
enjoyed playing together!  

Thank you to everybody who has read at  
home this week. 

 

 
Oak & Willow Class  

 

This week we have been writing speech bubbles to continue 
to tell the story of ‘The Shopping basket’.  

 
In Music we enjoyed working in groups to compose our own 

short pieces using percussion instruments.  
 

In Maths we have been learning how to represent numbers 
in lots of different ways. 

 
Next week we will be writing our own shopping lists and   

we will be counting on from a given number in Maths. 

Apple & Cherry Class 

This week Reception have really enjoyed 
 staying for lunch.        

 They have settled so well to Lunchtimes too.  
 

This week we have learnt the letters o, c and k finding 
objects that begin with this sound!  

 
We also had fun with some silly soup, where only 

objects that rhyme could go into the pot of Silly soup.   
If you could practice some rhyming at home, that would 

be great! The children could show off their rhyming 
skills to you. Next week the children are staying all day.  

 
We are really looking forward to having the children full 

time. We will also be looking at the story 'What the Ladybird heard' by Julia 
Donaldson, which you can find at this link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=Eu9mPX7DuLA 
 

 Please feel free to have a little look this weekend  
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Nursery News  
 

Acorns  
 

 
 

The children have continued to become familiar with the 
morning routine, this helps to make the children feel safe 

because they know what will be happening next.  
 

A visual timetable is used so that the children can see it 
in photo form. The photo can be removed from the board 

when the activity has happened e.g. Story time.  
 

The children start to point to the photo that they 
 think is coming next. 

 
We have also been building towers  using a variety of 

different blocks, large soft blocks, small wooden blocks 
and interlocking.   

 
 

 
 
 

Conkers  
 

This week the children have been enjoying, listening, 
joining in with the actions and anticipating the key 

events from the story “Going on a Bear Hunt: 
 

The children have shown an interest in numbers. 
 

We have followed this and provided activities to  
promote their learning. 

 
The children have demonstrated good cutting skills 
with the knives and have cut carrots and radishes. 

 
They have drawn beautiful portrait pictures of 

themselves by looking in the mirror. 
 

Please could you support your child to learn to take 
their own coat on and off. 

 
Thank You  
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